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T h e  C h a i r ’ s  R E P O R T 

WELCOME
We currently have four parish councillors; Graham 
Bushell, Tim Wheaton, David Lewis and Martin Goddard 
but never to forget the real power, Alan Kemp our 
Parish Clerk.

During the pandemic, your Parish Council has 
continued monthly meetings, albeit for some of the 
time via Zoom. In spite of Covid, we have done our best 
to maintain the infrastructure of the Village but have 
faced some significant challenges.

LANDSCAPING AND DRAINS
We became increasingly impatient with the lack 
of maintenance of both the drains and the lack of 
general upkeep of pavements and hedges. Whilst we 
appreciated the difficulties that Milton Keynes face both 
financially and with Covid restrictions, we insisted on 
a meeting with Milton Keynes management. On the 
5th October Cllrs. Graham Bushell, Martin Goddard 
and Ward Councillor David Hopkins met with Messrs. 
Cox and Darling from Milton Keynes and we believe 
that even they were shocked at the state of the village; 
weeds growing 18 inches high from the pavements 
and paths impassable because of overgrown foliage. It 
certainly worked; over the next two weeks contractors 

moved into the village and did a tremendous amount 
of work on the landscaping, paths and drains. There 
are still some areas which require attention and we will 
request that they are dealt with as well.

FUTURE MAINTENANCE
Milton Keynes (along with many councils) are divesting 
themselves of the responsibility to maintain villages. 
This means that we must take responsibility and 
incur the cost over and above an allowance given by 
MK. We are currently considering our options but we 
have already decided that we cannot ‘go it alone’ and 
need to partner with other nearby villages or rely on 
the contractors recommended by MK. We have been 
increasing the Precept over the last few years to ensure 
that we will have the funds to pay the increased cost.

SPEED LIMIT AND ROAD SAFETY
Out Speed Indicator Devices prove that we do have 
a speeding problem on Watling Street and for this 
reason we have requested that a 20 mph speed limit 
to be applied in the village. This is ongoing and being 
considered by MK. Additionally, we have asked for a 
safety review to find a solution to the danger of cars 
pulling out onto Watling Street from Great Brickhill 
Lane.
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C h a i r  R E P  O R T  c o n t i n u e  d  . .  .

FLY TIPPING
Villagers will notice that we do have a fly tipping issue. 
If you see anyone in the act of fly tipping, do not 
approach them but if you do get an opportunity to take 
a photo of them in the act together with their licence 
plate number, please do so. Milton Keynes are excellent 
at collecting the rubbish created by these selfish 
individuals and you can report an incident on the MK 
website www.milton-keynes.gov.uk

ANTISOCIAL BEHAVIOUR 
We are aware of groups of youths who meet in the 
derelict barns on the Duke’s estate in Woburn Road. We 
have reported this to the Woburn estate office and they 
did improve the fencing but this has since been torn 
down and they say they are intending to reinstated it 
again.

WATSON FIELD
The Parish Council has instructed contractors to replace 
the broken fencing around Watson Field. There has 
been some discussion recently about the pros and 
cons of dogs on the field. Your Parish Council takes the 
view that because children constantly use the field it 
is an unacceptable hazard to allow dogs on the field; 
unfortunately, dog faeces carry toxocariasis which is 
a bug which can cause blindness or even death to 

children. Please protect our children, do not take your dog 
on Watson Field.

CLIMATE CHANGE
We are keen to do our bit to protect the planet against 
Climate Change and Cllr. Goddard has accepted the brief 
to determine ways which Little Brickhill can play their part 
including rewilding and tree planting projects.

SCHOOL TRANSPORT 
Following relentless campaigning by Cllr Wheaton, there is 
currently a chargeable school bus service, in its second year 
of service, from Little Brickhill to Walton High school, which 
is the second-closest high school to Little Brickhill after Sir 
Herbert Leon Academy.

THANK YOU
The Parish Council are blessed to have two people who 
valiantly support us; our Parish Clerk Alan Kemp and our 
Ward Councillor David Hopkins (assisted by Cllrs. Victoria 
Hopkins and Alice Jenkins). Alan tirelessly gives every task 
100% and we have become very reliant on him. David is 
always available and life would be very much more difficult 
without his support.

GRAHAM BUSHELL
Chair, Little Brickhill Parish Council

The Bookings Secretary, Theresa Simpson decided to 
step down earlier this year after seven years of doing 
an excellent job. During this time she had such a good 
rapport with the hall users that the hall was in frequent 
use and created an income to enable us to effectively 
maintain the hall. Thank you Theresa for all your hard 
work.

Thanks also must go to Paul Simpson who has tirelessly 
given many hours of his time to maintain and repair the 
hall.

We are very lucky that Sam Conn has agreed to take 
over as booking secretary. Covid restrictions have 
created a very difficult environment but Sam is not 
deterred and is doing a tremendous job.

C o m m u n i t y  C e n t r e  L I T T L E  B R I C K H I L L

The hall committee has purchased new chairs and we 
hope that they will prove to be more comfortable that 
the previous chairs.

DENISE BUSHELL
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M E E T I N G  DAT E S
LITTLE BRICKHILL PARISH COUNCIL

The parish council meets in Little Brickhill Community Centre on Watling Street at 7:45 PM every month on the 
1st Monday of each month except in January, May (when the annual parish and village meeting is held) and August 
when there is no Meeting, unless business dictates.

Anyone is welcome to attend the meetings but whilst members of the public cannot participate a short period of 
time is given over for members for the public to air their views on matters directly related to the parish council. 

Dates for the next three meetings are: 
6th December 2021, 3rd February 2022 and 3rd March 2022

CHAIRMAN 
Councillor Graham Bushell 

L I T T L E  B R I C K H I L L  C O U N C I L L O R S

Alan Kemp
clerk@littlebrickhillparishcouncil.co.uk
West End, Long Whatton, 
Loughborough, Leicestershire, LE12 5DW.

Tel: 01509 844241
Mobile: 07783 939020

P A R I S H  C L E R K

VICE-CHAIRMAN
Councillor Dave Lewis  

Councillor Tim Wheaton Councillor Martin Goddard 

Little Brickhill Community News is designed and printed by 

bespokemedia
Hayley on 01234 720105 / 07879 403 538

www.bespokmedia.org

For contributions to the
LITTLE BRICKHILL PARISH COUNCIL 

COMMUNITY NEWS
contact the Clerk

FINAL COPY DATE: 1st March 2022
- anything received after this date may not be accepted.

 Our newsletters are printed on paper made from responsibly sourced 
wood fibre that earns the FSC label

Little Brickhill 
Friendship Group

Come and join us for a cuppa, cake and 
a chat with friends and neighbours

Every Thursday, 3pm 
in The George

Contact Julie Mayson
261676 if you’d like a lift.

If you would like to support the cost of future editions 
of the newsletter by making a small donation please 

contact Alan Kemp - Parish Clerk.

For enquiries about advertising in the newsletter 
contact Alan Kemp - Parish Clerk.



ROMAN & SAXON PERIOD AD 43 – 1086
During the Roman occupation of Britain between 
AD43-410, they built an incredible network of roads 
including Stratum Vitelianus which at the time existed 
as a simple dirt track between Canterbury and St. 
Albans. When the Romans left, the road became 
known as Guntelin Street, then Watlin Street and 
eventually, as we know it today, Watling Street; the 
word street meaning straight. The name Watling 
may have derived from an 8th century tribe from 
St. Albans known as the Waeclingas (“people of 
Waecla”). There were several other local roads built 
by the Romans including links from Watling Street to 
Woburn, Pinfold and Soulbury which roughly followed 
the route of Great Brickhill Lane.

Historians believe that Watling Street (though it 
wasn’t called that at the time) was the site of the final 
battle of the Romans and Queen Boudicca in AD60; 
although heavily outnumbered, the Romans prevailed 
against Iceni and the Trinovante tribes. Although 
the precise location of the battle is not known, most 
historians believe it to be between Londinium and 
Wroxeter (in Shropshire) and that could place it very 
close to our village.

There is little evidence of a Roman settlement where 
our village now stands although there was the major 
settlement of the Magiovinium between Galley Lane 
and the Ouzel and many Roman artefacts have been 
found in the village. After the Romans left, this area 
became part of the kingdom of Mercia.

The departure of the Romans at the beginning of 
the fifth century left Britain open for other invaders, 
Angles, Saxons and Danes. Little more is known of the 
area until the 9th century when Watling Street was 
established as a boundary between King Alfred the 
Great’s England and the Vikings in the North so the 
South side of our village was under English law and 
the North was under Danelaw.

There was no significant settlement here during 
that time but as the population grew, the village 
was named Bryhulle or Brichella by a combination 
of the Celtic word for hilltop (Breg) and the Anglo 
Saxon word for hill (Hylle) – a hill on a hilltop. The 
Anglo Saxons tended to build settlements on hills 
as it offered superior defence. Even so, there is little 
evidence of a settlement but William the Conqueror’s 
Doomsday book of 1086 does offer four references 
for the name Bryhulle but this may have included all 

three Brickhill parishes and there is no mention of a separate 
‘Little Brickhill’. There is reference to the Manor (probably 
now Manor Court, although some records suggest it is where 
the Grange now stands) which was owned by the Bishop of 
Lisieux and then by the Bishop of Bayeux, the population 
being just 5.

To be continued...

T h r o u g h  t h e  a g e s  L I T T L E  B R I C K H I L L

As the darker evenings are upon us I want to the take 
opportunity to remind everyone to be a little more 
vigilant in protecting your homes. Always make sure that 
all your doors and windows are secured. Any keys are 
kept out of sight and if you have a keyless Car, ensure 
that keys are kept in a secure place. Consider the use 
of Light timers for when you are not in. As always, if 
you see something you are not happy with then please 
call us either on 101, report on online, or if it is an 
emergency 999. 

More Crime Prevention advice can be found at - 
www.thamesvalley.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/
 
In the coming months we will be looking to arrange 
some “Have your Say” public engagements, this 
will give you the opportunity to meet the your Local 
Neighbourhood Team and raise any concerns you have. 
The details will be released in due course.
 
We have recently welcomed a new member to the 
team Amy will be a great addition to the team:
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Hi, I’m Amy Ryan and I’ve recently joined the team as a 
new Police Community Support Officer covering Walton and 
Danesborough Parishes. I will be covering the Brickhill Area. Part 
of my role is to provide visibility in the area, engage with the 
community and help to prevent crime. I’m here to answer and 
support on any questions you may have. 
Look forward to seeing you in the area while I am out on Patrol.
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At the end of October, you received a letter explaining 
the considerable challenges facing our lovely, 
ancient church. Earlier everyone had been invited 
to a meeting to hear and discuss the concerns in 
person. The 33 people who came heard that at 
this stage we’re not appealing for money. What we 
urgently need is people to help with a major project 
to maintain and, hopefully, develop our church as a 
central and treasured focus in our community.

We believe that most people, whether or not they 
want to come to services, value our church and 
wouldn’t want to see it closed and unused. It has 
been standing here for 650 years, since the days of 
Edward 3rd, the Black Death and Geoffrey Chaucer, 
and it’s very likely that there has been a place of 
worship in the same place since the 11th century or 
earlier. It would be so sad if it was allowed to fall into 
disuse under our care!

However, the recent architect’s inspection of the 
building showed that a significant amount of work 
needs to be done simply to maintain the building 
and keep it weather-proof. The architect’s estimate 
of works just to maintain the church as it is, is well in 
excess of £300,000.

We’d love to see the building owned and loved by 
everyone, for everyone in our community to make 
wider use of it. However, this would probably require 
a mains water supply and sewerage for a kitchen/
servery and toilets, for a start. If there’s an appetite for 
more ambitious plans for the use of the church the 
amount needed could be anything up to £750,000! 
There are grants available, although there’s a lot 
of competition for them, and the village would be 
expected to have raised a significant percentage 
of the total to qualify. The task of researching and 
applying for grants is something which we need 
someone to take on.

Following the very sad circumstances of last Christmas, when 
all festivities were cancelled, we do hope that we’ll be able 
to go ahead with the Village Christmas Fayre on Sunday 
5th December 12noon – 2pm in the Village Hall and car park. 
Come and meet friends, enjoy the BBQ, mulled wine or a 
cuppa and cake, plus lots of lovely stalls! All proceeds go to 
the maintenance of our church.

On Sunday 19th December we hope to be enjoying the 
return of our ever-popular Village Carol Service. It’s always 
wonderful to see the church packed and hear everyone singing 
their socks off!! Join us for Christmas refreshments and a chat 
with friends and neighbours afterwards.

Finally for this year, why not join us on 
Christmas morning at 9.30am for a 
special Christmas service of Holy Communion.  

We do hope to see you soon and wish
you a very happy and healthy 
Christmas and 2022.

ALISON PACKER
Church Warden

Christmas 
2021

LITTLE BRICKHILL

C H U R C H

Our earlier letter explained how the church 
is currently managed. This situation is simply 
unsustainable – these five people can’t take on this 
task alone and we’re asking that everyone considers 
carefully whether they could get involved with a big 
restoration plan for our precious church building.

At the time of writing, a small group of people have 
made contact to offer help, and a meeting of these 
people to look at ways forward is planned.

If you feel you could get involved, or would like 
to know more, do contact us: 
David & Alison Packer  
alison.packer@outlook.com or on 261569



To find our more, please 
email:- joinus@ww-fc.co.uk
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GoalAbility & Ben Chilwell….. truly inspirational
Woburn & Wavendon FC is the oldest and largest 
grassroots football club in the MK area. Our teams 
play at a number of wonderful local locations, 
including Watson’s Field here in Little Brickhill.

One of the most important initiatives the club 
delivers is our pan-disability sessions – GoalAbility. 
Every Sunday morning at 10.30am, volunteer FA 
qualified WWFC coaches deliver inspiring activities 
providing the youngsters with plenty of fun, football 
and friendship. They also enable the boys and girls 
to focus on achieving their own special goals in 
football, parents/carers get a breather and a chance 
to share issues with other parents/carers, and it gives 
opportunities for older WWFC players to experience 
supporting some very special and rewarding 
coaching.  In fact one of the original GoalAbility 
founder participants, Euan (one of the pictured twins 
on frames), is now 16 and looking to train as an FA 
Level 1 coach himself..... maybe coaching a WWFC 
team in the near future ! Currently the sessions are 
held on the MUGA surface at Wavendon Recreation 
Ground, however they will be moving indoors soon 
(as the winter weather bites) into the brand new 
Woburn Sands Sports Hall. A big thank you goes 
to McDonald’s for sponsoring the sessions and to 
Wavendon Parish Council for enabling use of the 
MUGA.

Inspiration 
also comes 
in the form 
of former 
WWFC player, 
Ben Chilwell 
scoring his 
first goal in an 
England shirt. Ben currently plays for Chelsea and 
was again representing his country in Andora during 
a World Cup qualifying match.  Not only that, he’s 
been regularly finding the back of the net in the 
Premiership for – not bad for a full back ! It certainly 
shows how far you can go, as Ben continues to be an 
inspiration for all the boys and girls at WWFC.

With boys and girls teams from Under 6 upwards and 
the introduction of a brand new men’s team, there 
are opportunities for residents from Little Brickhill to 

get involved in the best of grassroots football for all 
levels of ability.  You don’t even have to like football 
to get involved! The Club is sustained by an army of 
volunteers who help with groundcare, administration, 
safeguarding, finance etc

W o b u r n  &  W a v e n d o n  F C  G o a l A b i l i t y  &  B e n  C h i l w e l l

Invitation to
THE

JENNY WHEATON
CHILDREN’S

CHRISTMAS PARTY
Saturday 18th December

3.00 pm – 5.00 pm
LITTLE BRICKHILL VILLAGE HALL

Games and Activities
Tea

Visit From Father Christmas
Mulled Wine and Mince Pies for the Adults

RSVP by 12st December to Lucy Lewis or Tim Wheaton
Home Farm (Opposite the  ex Old Green Man Pub)
Email: tim1wheaton@yahoo.co.uk/Tel: 01525 261000

Yes my children would love to come

Name of Parents/ Contact Number………………………………….......................

Names of Children…………………………………………………………………

Ages of Children………………………………………………………..
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This time of year is normally one of the busiest 
for the Little Brickhill Residents’ Association after 
two years we’re back!

Now we are able to, we are back organising the 
Jenny Wheaton Children’s Christmas Party, the Senior 
Citizens’ Lunch, Carol Singing, and getting involved 
with The Christmas Fayre.

Normally we’d have organised an event to fund the 
two Christmas Functions such as a Hallowe’en Party.

It has been a massively frustrating couple of years – 
with all of the events in 2020, excepting the excellent 
and outdoor Christmas Fayre  - being cancelled last 
year due to Coronavirus.

We even missed Litter Picking (we were that 
desperate) and the VE Day Celebration. Most of us 
now have a collection of bunting and flags sitting in 
sheds and garages.

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY & 
SENIOR CITIZENS’ LUNCH
At the moment we are planning to hold the Jenny 
Wheaton Children’s Christmas Party on the 18th 
December 2021 and the Senior Citizens’ Lunch on the 
12th December 2021.

Both will be held differently to previous years due to 
Covid but we are being cautiously optimistic - we are 
putting notes throughout the village to measure the 
support for the two events, please look out for these.

The Residents Association was set up many years 
ago to campaign for a by-pass of the village, it fought 
unsuccessfully for the post office to stay, it worked 
successfully with the Parish Council to stop the 
building at Hunters Farm of estate  development and 
informally twinned with Colle Sannita in Italy a couple 
of years ago. 

The main aim of the Residents Association is to bring 
the village together – very tricky when the closest 
together we’ve been able to be is two metres apart 
and outside.

WE NEED NEW BLOOD AND 
PEOPLE TO GET INVOLVED
– many of us have been on the RA
since we moved to the village and
are running out of ideas, we need
inspiration – please help – if you have ideas or want to be part
of the residents association, please contact any of the people
listed below,  or just ask one of us if your see us

Tim Wheaton - tim1wheaton@yahoo.co.uk - 01525 261000
Dave Lewis - dave@davelewis.me
Lucy Cockerill - lucyccockerill@gmail.com
Howard Barclay - howard.barclay@hotmail.co.uk
Carol Nicholls - carol@nichollsfamily.co.uk
Cliff Roberts - cliffroberts78@gmail.com

The Residents’ Association hosts a festive meal on the 
second Sunday of December each year, inviting all Little 
Brickhill residents over the age of 60. This year, we are 

canvassing the village to gauge interest from senior citizens, 
given the ever-changing situation regarding COVID.

If there is sufficient interest to make an event, we will, of 
course, be being cautious and taking all advice published at 
the time, including limiting availability to allow for sensible 

social distancing.

Whatever the response to this survey, The Residents’ 
Association would very much like to mark Christmas for 

our senior citizens, having been disappointed to have been 
prevented from getting together last year.  We will therefore 

be back in touch closer to the time with an update.

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND A MEAL THIS YEAR, 
PLEASE CAN YOU FILL IN THIS FORM AND RETURN 

to Home Farm on Watling Street or email 
dave@davelewis.me, letting us know your name(s) 

and your contact details.

Best wishes, The Little Brickhill Residents’ Association

Name(s)  ---------------------------------------------------------------

Contact details  ----------------------------------------------------------

T h e  R e s i d e n t s ’  A s s o c i a t i o n  N E W S

Senior Citizens Christmas Lunch
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SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING DOCUMENT
Milton Keynes Council has amended its proposals for 
the so-called South East Milton Keynes Development 
area (the land identified for up to 3000 new houses 
plus associated infrastructure) in the land between 
Woburn Sands, Wavendon, Bow Brickhill and 
Wavendon Gate/Old Farm Park. This follows the 
consultation held earlier in 2021.

The masterplan is due to be adopted as a Delegated 
Decision by Cllr Pete Marland (Leader of MK Council) 
on 30h November 2021. 

Go to https://milton-keynes.cmis.uk.com/milton-
keynes/Home.aspx for the latest details.

In brief the proposed changes can be summarised as 
being;

• One main option for crossing the Bedford to
Bletchley railway at V10 (Brickhill Street) rather than
V11 through Old Farm Park and Browns Wood

• Relocated primary school closer to Wavendon
• Gypsy & Traveller site proposed now to be located
at the far western end of the SEMK site close to Bow
Brickhill railway station

• Widened buffer area around Wavendon

• Playing fields preferred on Woburn Sands (eastern
end) of the site offering more buffer between the
Groves and the new development areas

• Open space network added along Bow Brickhill
Road

• Future linear park off Caldecotte Brook Linear
Park, extending along Phoebe Lane (Wavendon)
and passing along southern edge of Wavendon
and connection to potential future growth areas to
the *east of Newport Road (*to be decided in the
Plan:MK2 review due to be published in 2025)

• Removed V11 (Tongwell Street) future proofed
corridor south of railway line but retain open space
network

S o u t h  E a s t  M i l t o n  K e y n e s  M A S T E R P L A N

• Stronger vision landscape led approach

• Focal open space provided adjacent to Spine Street

• Extended interconnected open space network

A copy of the presentation prepared by MK Council 
Planning Officers showing the changes can be 
found on the Litle Brickhill Parish Council web 
www.littlebrickhillparishcouncil.co.uk

Warehouse Development at South Caldecotte– 
land between Bow Brickhill railway crossing and 
McDonalds Roundabout of the A5.
Peel Logistics Property (PLP) is holding on specific 
proposals for part of the ‘land at Brickhill Street’ 
development site in South Caldecotte, which is 
located adjacent to Little Brickhill Parish.
Plans for the site have been progressing and I wanted 
to keep you informed as these proposals move 
forward.

As you are probably aware, despite numerous, 
detailed local objections, the site was allocated in 
Milton Keynes Council’s Local Plan and already has 
outline planning permission for employment uses.  
PLP is now preparing a detailed planning application 
for part of the site (Phase 2) to provide new, bespoke 
premises to apparently meet the needs of a specific 
occupier operating in the logistics and distribution 
market.  The occupier has custom specifications that 
need to be accommodated through the submission 
of a new detailed planning application, which will be 
tailored to its requirements.

The proposals are for a single warehouse / logistics 
unit, which will incorporate a number of internal 
floors for the handling and processing of goods and 
packages.  The proposals will create a significant 
number of high-quality jobs and deliver substantial 
economic benefits for the local area.

THE CONSULTATION
Ahead of submitting the planning application on 
these proposals for Phase 2, PLP is holding a pre-
application public consultation.
Overleaf is a leaflet that the applicants are distributing 



L I T T L E  B R I C K H I L L  P A R I S H  C O U N C I L  CO M M U N I T Y  N E W S      					                                0 9

approximately 1,300 addresses surrounding the 
proposed site, which will arrive as the consultation 
begins. The leaflet contains more information about 
the proposals, how people can get involved and 
where to find out more.

The leaflet also contains an illustrative masterplan 
for the site, which shows the Phase 2 site. It’s worth 
noting that this consultation is specifically regarding 
the Phase 2 proposals, rather than the principle of 
employment/logistics development on this site, which 
regrettably has already been agreed.

The applicants have set up a consultation website, 
which will go live ahead of the consultation.  It will sit 
at www.landatbrickhillstreet.co.uk . The website 
will contain more detailed information and plans 
showing the development site. The feedback form on 
the website will be the main method of responding 
to the consultation, however our team can also be 

reached by email, telephone and post (using details 
outlined in the leaflet).

If you have any questions contact the applicants by 
email at consultation@landatbrickhillstreet.co.uk  
or by calling 07850 796 401.

I will keep you informed.

CLLR DAVID HOPKINS
Ward Councillor for Little Brickhill
David.hopkins@milton-keynes.gov.uk 

L a n d  a t  B r i c k h i l l  S O U T H  C A L D E C O T T E
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PROPOSALS FOR A HIGH-QUALITY 
LOGISTICS SPACE TO SERVE THE 
GROWING DEMAND FOR WAREHOUSING
Plans for the land at Brickhill Street in South Caldecotte are 
progressing and we are now holding a public consultation 
on specific proposals for part of the site. 

This leaflet contains information on our consultation, as well as 
instructions on how to submit feedback.  You can also see an 
illustrative masterplan on the back of this leaflet.

BACKGROUND
The development site is a prime location for logistics 
operations, situated south-east of Milton Keynes, directly east 
of the A5 and nearby to other transport connections.  The site 
is allocated in the Local Plan and already has outline planning 
permission for development for employment uses, which 
means that the principle of development has been confirmed 
by the local planning authority, Milton Keynes Council.

Peel Logistics Property (PLP) is seeking to invest in and develop a 
commercial and logistics park at the site to meet market demand.  

As can be seen on the illustrative masterplan on the back of 
this leaflet, the site has two phases.  Phase 1 consists of 10 new 
industrial and warehousing units, and is currently going through 
the planning process with a Reserved Matters application having 
been submitted in the summer, it is anticipated that works for 
Phase 1 will start on site before the end of this year/beginning of 
2022 subject to the relevant approvals.  The proposal for Phase 
2 consists of a single warehouse/logistics unit.  This consultation 
relates to the Phase 2 site and we are inviting comments from 
the local community on these proposals for Phase 2. 

OUR PROPOSALS
The demand for logistics and distribution space in the UK 
continues to grow.  New high-quality warehouse spaces must 
be created in the right locations to keep up with this demand, 
which this proposal specifically responds to.

PLP will be bringing forward a detailed planning application for 
Phase 2 of the site to provide new, bespoke premises to meet 
the needs of a specific occupier operating in the logistics and 
distribution market.

The occupier has custom specifications that mean this proposal 
will need to be accommodated through the submission of a new 
detailed planning application, which is tailored to its requirements.

The unit will be used for logistics and distribution in a single 
building, which will incorporate a number of internal floors for the 
handling and processing of goods and packages.

The site is in a strategic location with excellent road links and 
transport connections, meaning it is an ideal location for these 
operations. 

The proposals will create a significant number of high-quality 
jobs in a growing industry, securing significant direct and indirect 
economic benefits.  

In advance of submitting this detailed planning application, PLP 
is carrying out pre-application consultation.  We encourage you 
to read more about our plans on our project website (more 
information overleaf) and to submit any views you have as part of 
the consultation.

PLP is looking to submit a detailed planning application for Phase 2 
of the site to Milton Keynes Council at the beginning of 2022.
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HAVE YOUR SAY 
To find out more about the proposals and to submit feedback, 
please visit our website: www.landatbrickhillstreet.co.uk 

If you don’t have access to the internet and would prefer to submit comments via a 
hard copy questionnaire, please get in touch using the contact details at the bottom 
of this leaflet and we will send you a copy. 

All feedback provided during the consultation will be considered by the 
design team ahead of finalising the proposals and submission of the planning 
application to Milton Keynes Council.

SITE CONTEXT PLAN

CONTACT US
If you have any questions about the 
proposals or would like to speak to a 
member of our team, please contact us:

  consultation@
landatbrickhillstreet.co.uk

  020 7323 3544  
(between 9am and 5.30pm, 
Monday to Friday)

  Freepost RTBU-HAYY-LCUX,  
7 Bayley Street, London WC1B 3HB 

FIND OUT MORE 
To find out more about 
the proposals or to take 
part in the consultation,  
please visit the project 
website at 
www.landatbrickhill 
street.co.uk



If you have any Parish issues or ideas you would like to share 
then write or email me at:
Alan Kemp
clerk@littlebrickhillparishcouncil.co.uk

West End, Long Whatton, Loughborough, Leicestershire, 
LE12 5DW

EMERGENCY HELP
Police (Thames Valley) 	   	 999 or 101

Electricity (all suppliers:) 	 105

Gas (all suppliers:) 	   	 0800 111 999

Anglian Water: 			   0345 714 5145

Milton Keynes Council 
Please check the council’s website for all information or 
to report routine issues at 
www.milton-keynes.gov.uk  

All phone numbers prefixed 01908 
unless specified 

Main switchboard:        		  691691

Council tax enquiries:   		  253794

Electoral registration:  		  254706

Registrar (Births, deaths and marriages):              		
				    372101

Environmental Health:    	 252398

Lost dogs & Strays:      		  252398

Noise nuisance:          		  252398

Pest control:            		  252551

Refuse collection/recycling and household 
waste sites:   			   252570 

Dumped - fly tipping:   		  252570

Graffiti:               			   252570

Public Transport:        		  252542  

Bus passes:              		  254660

Trading standards: 		  0800 2231133

Youth information:      		  604700

Social Services:    		  253772/253169

TOWN, PARISH & COMMUNITY COUNCILS IN 
THE DANESBOROUGH & WALTON WARD

Little Brickhill Parish Council
clerk@littlebrickhillparishcouncil.co.uk 

Wavendon Parish Council
clerk@wavendonparishcouncil.co.uk

Bow Brickhill Parish Council
clerk@bowbrickhill-pc.gov.uk

Woburn Sands Town Council
a.jordan@wstc.org.uk

Walton Community Council
manager@waltoncommunitycouncil.gov.uk

OTHER ORGANISATIONS

NHS Direct                   		  111

Accident & Emergency
Milton Keynes General Hospital, Standing Way, 
Eaglestone, Milton Keynes 

The Parks Trust:             		  01908 233600

Citizens Advice Bureau:      	 01908 604475

Website 
Find your nearest doctor, school etc
https://mapping.miltonkeynes.gov.uk 

Access to the Internet at all local MK Libraries 
including Woburn Sands, Kingston and Bletchley

Refuse Collection day: Thursday
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